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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA  

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

 

DATE: July 18, 2023 

TO:  Division Superintendents 

FROM:  Dr. Lisa Coons, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

SUBJECT:  Model Policies on Ensuring the Privacy, Dignity, and Respect for All 

Students and Parents in Virginia’s Public Schools 

Updated Model Policies on Ensuring the Privacy, Dignity, and Respect for All Students and 

Parents in Virginia’s Public Schools were posted today on the Virginia Department of Education 

website. Responses to public comments made regarding these Model Policies can be found on 

Town Hall in compliance with Section 2.2-4002.1(C) of the Code of Virginia. 
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https://www.doe.virginia.gov/home/showdocument?id=46509&t=638252835940748322
https://townhall.virginia.gov/L/ViewGDoc.cfm?gdid=6968

